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Savannah River National Laboratory - 10th Anniversary Celebration

Katherine:

As | previously mentioned to you, the Savannah River National Laboratory (SRNL) is celebrating its 10th anniversary on Wednesday,
April 23, with two events (see attached invitation). We have discussed that the Governor would not be available to attend the
celebration. However, would it be possible to have a letter from Governor Haley to read at the public ceremony at 11:00 am on April
23?

U.S. Senator Lindsey Graham, DOE Deputy Under Secretary, David Klaus, Acting Assistant Secretary for Environmental Management
Dave Huizenga and other dignitaries will be in attendance.

I know it would be very meaningful to the hundreds of SRNL employees if Governor Haley sent a message indicating her value and
support of SRNL.

I look forward to hearing from you.
Thanks,

Teresa
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